
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
Are you thinking about enrolling your child at Ocean Reef Senior High School? 

Unsure how to secure a place or complete an enrolment application? 

Wondering what Specialist and Elite Programs we have on offer? 
 
 

We invite all parents/carers of Year 6 students to our 
INFORMATION EVENING  

Tuesday 20th March 2018 at 6.00pm – 7.45pm     
 

This event is always oversubscribed and your prompt attendance will assist us with seating arrangements.  

 
If you are unable to attend, please be aware Year 7 2019 applications for the Specialist and Elite Programs close on 13th April 2018  

Application forms are available to download on our website www.oceanreef.wa.edu.au after 20th March 2018. 
 

http://www.oceanreef.wa.edu.au/

